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Due to Bruen ruling this is unconstitutional for 1. It is also goes against common use 

while once again turning legal responsible gun owners into criminals. It takes away 

not only mine but other people's ability to protect one's self since the only person that 

you can rely  on for protection is yourself. This would increase the amount of victims 

to all kinds of crime. Due too having been in situations of helplessness before this 

makes me sick to my stomach not only on a constitutional level. But to the level of I'm 

scared that this would take away my common means of safety not just for myself but 

loved ones and family.  


